Cﬂ? OPENCARE

PATIENTS' CHOICE AWARDS 2015

November 22,2015

Dear Dr. John H. Albright, DDS,

-

Congratulations on being one of the top Dentistry practices! We want to personally thank
you for your commitment to quality service and patient care.

We reviewed hundreds of practices in Allentown in great detail to crown the top ones and

we are excited to be able to showcase them to prospective patients.

In this package, you will find your award and certificate that you can proudly place in your

office as a badge of your dedication to quality care.

Here is where you are so far in the Award Timeline:

Day 8: Day 21:
Address Confirmation Digital Award Validation
Day 1: Day 10: Day 28:
Award Notification Physical Award Shipped Winning Clinics

Announced

Please remember to log in at www.opencare.com/login to access your digital award for
your website and have it validated within 10 days so we can include Dr. John H. Albright,
DDS on the top Allentown Dentistry page.

We would love if you could send us a picture of where you put the badge so we can share

your accomplishment with the community. You can email the photo to

info@opencare.com, tweet us @OpencareHQ or share it on Facebook: https://
www.facebook.com/OpenCare1

Sincerely yours,

www.opencare.com




